M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Karen Byrd, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM: 
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
August 8, 2018
RE:
Executive Charter for Cooper High School Football

Attached is the agreement with Executive Charter for 
football games at Louisville Desales High School on 

September 20, 2019 and George Rogers Clark High School 

on October 4, 2019.  
I recommend the approval of the above agreement, as presented.

